
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

This week in the Nursery, the children have had so much fun practising for, and doing, 

our Sports Day! The children took part in 4 races. They jumped over hurdles, balanced a 

bean bag on a tennis racket and on their head, and they ran really fast while holding a 

baton for the relay race. 

It was lovely to see so many of our Nursery parents and carers come to support the 

children during our Sports Day! The children especially enjoyed watching the parents 

race! 

Nursery Graduation 

Next week, we are going to be practising singing songs for our Nursery graduation. The 

Nursery graduations will take place on:  

                                Wednesday 17th July - AM Nursery: 10:00am 

                                                                       PM Nursery: 1:45pm 

 

                                 Thursday 18th July -  FT Nursery: 1:45pm 

The children will perform some songs for you and then be presented with a graduation 

certificate by Mrs Lobo and Mrs Aziz. We look forward to seeing you all attend your 

child’s Nursery graduation. 

 Reception Transition 

This week, the children have been making 

‘information sheets’ for our new Reception teachers 

so that they can begin to get to know a little bit 

about them. The children have drawn pictures of the 

activities that they like to do in the Nursery. 

 

We will be making a book using the information 

sheets made by the children for each of the 4 

Reception teachers. The children will be able to look 

at their class books throughout the year when they 

are in their new Reception class. 
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Home Learning: 15th – 19th July 2024 

Next week, we are learning: 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 

• To talk about how we feel about finishing our Nursery 

year and going to our Reception class in September. At 

home, please talk to your child about moving from 

Nursery to Reception in order to prepare them for this 

change. 

• To adapt behaviour to different social situations and 

changes in routine. 

Physical Development: 

• To hold a pencil with a comfortable grip and use it with 

good control. Many of the children are now forming 

the letters in their name beautifully. At home, please 

help your child to form the letters in their name 

correctly. 

 

Communication & Language: 

• To respond to simple instructions. 

 

Literacy: 

• We will be revising all of the letter names and sounds of 

the alphabet. Your child can practise singing all of the 

Jolly Phonics songs at home on YouTube. Here is a link: 

Jolly Phonics Phase 1 Songs - YouTube 

Mathematics: 

• To count up to at least 10 in sequence. 

 

Notice: 

• We would like to remind parents that we break up for 

the summer holidays on Friday 19th July. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FHfp3ZAUeqw

